5.10 (ae)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Stoney Creek Parking Lot: A Moral Dilemma

From: Josh Zivanov

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 7:50 AM

To: KK Z

Cc: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>;
Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor
Nrinder Nann <ward3@hamilton.ca>; Ward 4 <ward4@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>;
Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office
<ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora,
Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Pilon, Janet
<Janet.Pilon@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Stoney Creek Parking Lot: A Moral Dilemma

Thank you for your email

| Trust the City Council and Mayor are working along side with Liberal MP. Chad Collins of the Federal Government
who represents the Residents of Hamilton East and Stoney Creek.Please note His Office is located in Stoney Creek and
nearby this Location of Divisive action.

Chad has worked hard over the past years
As A City Councillor of Hamilton on Affordable housing and Continues his Role
On same At the Federal level as mentioned
On his Campaign running for the Federal Election.
May it be Suggested that Chad along with Our
Provincial Representatives be Contacted to see what has Already been put into Action to Reduce this Housing Situation
at this time.

We Speak of Divisiveness must we look in our own houses first for Clarification.We have Three Levels of Government
and at this Time are we ALL WORKING TOGETHER TO ACHIEVE CERTAIN GOALS. However communications as to where
each of us are in what we are doing is not POSSIBLY NOT KNOWN.

Should we not come together as a Family and Look at our chosen elected Responsibilities and reframe from stepping
into areas already being looked after by other levels, Communication is KEY.

Kindly Note Madam Mayor and Council
Once again this is Canada and Provincial
Wide

Thank you



